
 

 

 

Splash Weeks 

 

Dear Parents, 

As the Spring Term begins we are delighted to introduce swimming into our Kindergarten 

curriculum. This is a fun water skills activity aimed to provide our children with confidence in and 

around water. The sessions are led by Miss Hanley, who is a member of our staff and is a qualified 

swimming teacher, who is very confident teaching younger children. She will be supported by Miss 

Mahon in the water with an additional member of staff on the pool side. We are fortunate to be 

able to offer this activity in small groups of six children which will ensure the children are receiving 

excellent teaching.  

Please find below a timetable of sessions. For your child’s session, please could you provide the 

following? 

 Navy costume/Navy trunks 

 BGS swim hat 

 2 large towels 

 Goggles (not essential) 

 

Ladybird Group + 4 dragonflies (Please ask staff 
for the names of these children.) 

Wednesday 16th January 
Wednesday 30th January 
Wednesday 13th February  

Caterpillar Group + 4 dragonflies (Please ask 
staff for the names of these children.) 

Wednesday 23rd January 
Wednesday 6th February  
Wednesday 27th February  

 

 Future dates to be confirmed.  

 

Kind regards, 

The Kindergarten Team  


